
Working together works for kids 

 

Parent Advisory Council 
ABC School 

492 McMulberry Road 
Anytown, B.C. 

V2C 1M3 
Dear Parents, 

 

Did you know that you are all members of the Parent Advisory Council?  Every parent or 

guardian of a child registered at ABC School has a right to have their voice heard.  The 

PAC’s purposes are: 

 
1. To advise the school principal and staff on parental views about school programs, policies and 

activities; 

2. To communicate with parents and to promote co-operation between the home and the school in 

providing for the education of children; 

3. To assist parents in accessing the system and to advocate on behalf of parents and students; 

4. To organize PAC activities and events; 

5. To contribute to the effectiveness of the school by promoting the involvement of parents and other 

community members. 

 

The PAC executive (elected annually) takes its direction from its members, and we would 

like to make sure that we are on track with your expectations.  Are we doing the things 

you want us to do?  Are you happy with our choice of activities, including fundraising?  

What about how we spend our money?  We need your input! 

 

We are sending out the attached survey to all our members to ask for your opinions on 

our activities.  Please fill out one form per family, and feel free to call any of  the 

executive members below for more information.  If you would rather fill out the form 

anonymously, that’s OK too.  The classes that have the highest return rates will win 

prizes.  Please have them back by Friday, November 28, 2008. 

 

We look forward to reading your responses! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sally Reynolds 

Chair, ABC School Parent Advisory Council 2008/2009 

 

 
Your 2008-2009 PAC executive: 

 

Chair:  Sally Reynolds 314-3636    Treasurer:  Frank Zippy  312-8090 

Vice-Chair:  Burt Edward  123-4567  Secretary:  Mary Myrtle  974-8738    

DPAC Rep1:  Gladys Smith  874-1472  DPAC Rep2: Sandy Martin  899-7771 


